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    Hi all, this is my July Transportation report,

So, for the mechanics department just getting all buses safety ready 
for the upcoming school year, which included a lot of tire changes, 
brakes, oil changes seat repairs and deep cleaning.

    I would like to thank all admin staff who helped come up with funds 
to keep Transportation going with summer help, this would not be 
possible without the extra help. This is great teamwork.

    So, for the trip personal there were 30 trips, such as field trips of 
different departments, upward bound, and the military.

All buses passed the inspection good job transportation we are 
looking forward to providing the safest bus ride possible.    

Thank you for reading my report, God Bless you all

Wayne


